18 December 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

We are pleased with how the vast majority of Year 11 students are working but we are also conscious of
how little time they have left at The Castle School. We have 6 school weeks until the PPEs start and 15
school weeks until the actual GCSE exams start.

We want to ensure that we are working as closely as possible with families. The Study Evening on Monday
21 January is a key night for all Year 11 students and families. We will clarify the PPE and exam timetables,
provide an input from several Heads of Faculty who will explain the resources, software, free revision and
intervention sessions on offer. In addition, we will ensure that all students are clear about how to revise.
See over for programme.

Key dates:

Year 11 Study Evening Monday 21 January, 6.00 — 8.00 pm.

Pre-Public Examinations start (Mocks) — Tuesday 26 February to Friday 8 March.
Pre-Public Examination results day (Year 11 IA) — Monday 25 March (8.50-9.10 am).
First summer examination starts — Monday 13 May.

| do hope you will find the time to attend and look forward to seeing you on 21 January.

Yours sincerely

Miss R Gee
Assistant Headteacher



